
Macarthur Collegians Bridge Club 
 N E W S L E T T E R  N O 6  –  A P R I L  2 0 1 8  

 

 

We Play at: 

Campbelltown Catholic Club 

20 Camden St 

Campbelltown NSW 2560 
 

 

Our Committee 

President 

Ted Lilliss 
 

Vice President 

Vi Martin 
 

Secretary 

Sue McGarrity 
 

Treasurer 

Sheila Fonseca 
 

Welfare 

Jenny Brown 
 

Committee 

Christine Edge 

Tony Wolf 
 

Inquiries:  

Ted Lilliss Ph 0419 255 162 
 

About Our Club 

The Bridge Club had its  

beginnings in 1973.  

It was affiliated with the 

Australian Bridge Federation 

in 1982 and moved to its  

present premises at the 

Campbelltown Catholic Club  

in 1986. 

The club has approximately 

80 members and conducts 

lessons on a regular basis. 

We are a friendly club  

and welcome new members 

and visitors. 
 

Safe Travels 
Bridge players love to travel and the 

tables might be very empty soon: 

 Christine Derrig is on an extended 

catamaran holiday up north 

 Lucia and Alex Mendonca are in 

Tasmania 

 Brenda Barnard is going on a ‘3 

Queens’ cruising odyssey soon 

 Vi Martin is going to England next 

week 

 Jenny Brown, Kerryn Morrison, 

Maggie Roveen and Maureen Irwin 

are going on a European River 

Cruise in three weeks, and 

 Hugh Clifford is making a bonny wee 

trip home to Scotland in seven 

weeks. 

Have a wonderful time  
 
 

Bobyreff Pairs 
 

Congratulations to Vi Martin and Tony 

Wolf on winning the Bobyreff Pairs in 

April with an impressive 64.3%          

 

 
 
 
 

2nd   Fay Cashel and Pauline Howe 

3rd–  Richard and Renate Riedel 

Well done to all. 
 

Gala Day 
Our annual Gala Day will be held next 

Saturday at Camden Senior Citizens’ 

Club. The day will commence with 

morning tea at 10am. Come along and 

have a great day of bridge, food and 

fun. Prizes galore ! 

Next Club Competition 

Tony Wolf Pairs  

Thursday 17th May. 
  

Joan Butts Weekend  
Orange Festival of Bridge 

Until next  time ….Sue McGarrity 

The ABF Teaching Coordinator 

held a weekend festival in  

Orange during April comprising 

of lessons and bridge games.  

Eight members of our club   

attended and had a great time 

learning about modern bidding 

and defending methods. Lots of 

time also to socialise and enjoy 

food and wine of the area. 

(L-R) Joan Butts, Christine Edge, 

Sue McGarrity, Maureen Irwin, 

Rowena MacAlpine, Di Ellem,  

Michael Reardon-Small,  

Lynnette Nixon and Carol Farrell 


